
 

 

  

Spring Fling 

Spring Fling will be April 18th at 

Newman from 7-9pm.  This is a 

Spring Turnabout Dance and is 

open to all Newman students. 

Rosary Friday 

There will be Rosary in the 

Chapel on Friday during 

Homeroom .  Bring a Friend. 

Newman Knitters 

There will be no Knitters Club 

Meeting on Monday.  Those that 

would like to pick up more yarn 

to work on over break, see Mrs. 

Verdick in Homeroom on 

Wednesday.  There will be more 

to pick from.  

 

 

 

UPDATE:  Please look for 

updates via email.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blood Drive 

The Blood Drive is Monday, 

March 16th.  There are many 

open time slots.  If you wish 

to donate blood contact Elle 

Koerner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B.L.I.N.D. 

Sophomores and Juniors:  

B.L.I.N.D. leader applications 

are due on Thursday, April 

9th.  Check your email for the 

application. 
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With Christ  our Cornerstone and rooted in our Catholic faith, Newman Central 

Catholic High School fosters spiritual development, academic excellence, 

responsibility to self and service to others.  


